

HOLYROSARYPARISH

22 Gower St., Kensington 3031

Telephone 9376 6148 Fax 9376 6482 kensington@cam.org.au www.holyrosary.com.au (now active)

Pa	rist	Pr	ies	t-	
As	sist	ant	Pr	es	t

Fr. Max Vodola Fr. Francis Fahim

Pastoral Associates

Secretary Parish House Sr. Pat Dimeck CSB Carmel Powell Jo McEwen

35 Gower Street
(Opposite Church)

Weddings & Baptisms Welcome by Appointment

Mass Times

Holy Rosary Kensington

Saturday (Vigil) 5.30 pm Sunday 9.00 am Wednesday & Friday 9.15am

St Brendans Flemington

| Saturday (Vigil) | 6.00 pm | Sunday | 10.30 am | | Reconciliation: | Saturday | 9.45 am |

Next Week: 14th & 15th September 2013

24th Sunday in Ordinary Time

Readers

5.30 p.m. Susan Long, Lorraine Donovan 9.00 a.m. Matt Wursthorn, Paul Merrigan

Eucharist Ministers

Russell Clayburn John Mason, Elizabeth Grieve

Children's Liturgy of the Word

Julie Walsh

Recent Deaths:

Anniversaries: Joseph Thanh Nguyen, Maria Ty Nguyen, Yvonne Le Maistre TEN TON: Winner Week 6 - Marie Lewis

PRAYER TIMES THIS WEEK

Wednesday, 11th September 9.15 a.m. Communion Service Friday, 13th September 9.15 a.m. Mass

Volunteer Opportunity Assisting Refugee Students – Mercy Connect Project Melbourne. Mercy Works Ltd. is currently recruiting volunteers to support refugee students in their educational transitions in secondary and primary schools in the Melbourne Archdiocese. The volunteer commitment is approximately half a day per week for four school terms. Experience working in an educational setting is required. Retired, casual and part time teachers along with teacher students are encouraged to apply. A training program will be conducted in early 2014. Please contact Sr. Mary Lewis rsm for an application form and further information. Mercy Connect Project Melbourne Telephone 8326 1895, Website www.mercyworks.org.au Email somml@bigpond.com.

Father's Day Collection raised \$613.25. thank you for your generosity.

Memorial Mass Fr. Bill Jordan – There will be a one month Memorial Mass for Fr. Bill Jordan on Monday, 9th September at 7.30 pm at St. Brendan's Church followed by supper in the Parish Hall. Parishioners are asked to bring a plate to share.

<u>Post a Tribute in Memory of Fr. Bill</u> – Fr. Bill has been included on an internet tribute site called The Last Post. This site allows family and friends to post tributes to the ones they have loved. You can read tributers or leave your own tribute to Fr. Bill by going to www.thelastpost.com.au. Enter William Jordan then scroll down until you find Fr. Bill. Click on his name and you will enter his tribute site where you can leave your own post or read what others have posted.

<u>Baptism Welcome</u> – We joyfully welcome Andrew, Jenny & Eloise as they present Liam Geoffrey Payne for baptism. We ask our gracious God to continue to bless Liam and his family.

<u>For your Diary</u> – Holy Rosary Day will be celebrated on Sunday 13th October at 10.30 am. Mass will be celebrated and a sausage sizzle will follow. Please keep this date free. More details later.

<u>Catholic Theological College</u> – The Study Tour of the Biblical Lands – mid-November to mid-December 2014 – Jordan, Israel, Palestinian Territories, Turkey and Greece. Tour Leaders: Rev. Anthony Dean cm & Dr. Rosemary Canavan. Information Session Friday 18th October 7.00 pm. RSVP & further information: Jenny Delahunt. Phone 9412 3314, Email jenny.delahunt@ctc.edu.au

<u>Holy Rosary Website</u> – We have a website! It is up and running at www.holyrosary.com.au. Additional pages (such as the weekly notices, events and the rosters) will be added over the next couple of weeks. So take a look when you get a chance. We hope you like it and find it a useful tool to keep in touch with what is happening in the parish. Please note it will take until early September for the site to come up in a Google search.

The Annual Appeal for the CatholicCare will take place in this parish next weekend. CatholicCare has been supporting and caring for the families of the Melbourne Archdiocese and relies on the support of our Catholic community. Please give generously so CatholicCare can continue to support families to deal with the complex issues they face today.

<u>Spirituality in the Pub</u> – Tuesday, 17th September. Venue – Vic on Hyde, Hyde Street, Yarraville. Speaker Fr. Kevin Dillon. Dinner served from 6.00 pm. Session 7.30 pm in the Function Room.